
Open House Events for the
New North Calgary High School

(name to be determined)

Hello Future Students & Families,

We would like to invite current Grade 9 students and their parents/guardians 
to one of three Open House Events for the new north Calgary high school. 
This will be a fantastic opportunity to meet the principal, learn about the 
school, and about essential steps in preparing for Grade 10. 

Opening the new high school is an important and long-awaited event for 
many communities in north Calgary. As the �rst cohort of students and 
families, your voices will help shape a positive and inclusive learning 
community we look forward to creating, and we are excited to begin this 
important work with you!  

Although we cannot hold the Open Houses in the new school building, our 
junior and middle schools have graciously o�ered their spaces. The Open 
House Events will be held in the following locations:

Tuesday, Jan. 24, 2023 7:00 pm Captain Nichola Goddard School
Wednesday, Jan. 25, 2023 7:00 pm Valley Creek School 
Thursday, Jan. 26, 2023 7:00 pm Nose Creek School

We recommend that students attend the Open House event at their current 
school. If you are not attending one of the schools listed, we welcome you to 
attend any of the events. We look forward to meeting you at one of the Open 
House Events. 

(Picture by Kyoko Taylor – Northern Lights Backdrop on the New School)
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School Families


